
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Spring Term has started differently to how we may have anticipated, however I must commend 

those pupils still in school and also those accessing learning online for their dedication, resilience 

and hard work so far this half term – well done to all! This term we will persevere with our 

learning and continue to adapt to new online methods too. If anybody has any concerns or queries 

please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Mrs Anderson 

How can you support your 

child’s learning at home? 

- Encourage your child to 

access Reading Plus (our 

online reading 

programme) two to three 

times per week.  

 

- Online learning is set via 

Google Classroom DAILY 

for those not in school. 

 

- Encourage your child to 

read at home as much as 

possible. 

 

 

Our Science topics this term will be 

light and Living Things and their 

Habitats.  

Children will investigate how light 

travels, how we actually see things 

and also how shadows are formed. 

 

Furthermore, we will study the life 

cycles of certain animals and of 

plants too.  

 

 

 

 

PE 

NUF will be providing a 

‘games’ based curriculum 

for now. 

RE 

We will be looking at 

Jewish and Buddhist 

beliefs. 

MUSIC 

Our focus will be rhythm 

and notation. 

 

 

 

Our Topics this term:  

ANCIENT CHINA                       RAGING RIVERS 

 

 

What was the Shang 

Dynasty? Why was 

Emperor Qin so 

demanding? What did 

Ancient Chinese 

people invent? 

Where do rivers come 

from? Where do rivers 

go? What is the 

world’s longest river? 

Which species inhabit 

rivers? 


